
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18

MONDAY, OCT. 24

BOBCAT WAG-
OCT. 24-28

FRIDAY, OCT. 28

WEDNESDAY, OCT. 26

THURSDAY, OCT. 27

Monday, Oct. 31--Hallowe'en--Dress up.  Remember:  Students need to
be able to see in their costume and no weapons.
Tuesday, Nov. 1--
Wednesday, Nov.2-Code Yellow Drill--more info in next week's WAG
Volleyball@ Ferris
Thursday, Nov. 3---Breakfast Club  @ 8am to 8:30am
Friday, Nov. 4--.

The following week:

Breakfast Club--every Thursday
Join us in the gym for breakfast today!

All are welcome.
8am to 8:30am

TUESDAY, OCT. 25

Pop up pumpkin patch
All students will find a pumpkin on the

field.  To be taken home on Friday.

Fruit and vegetable delivery--
guesses?

PAC Pasta Hot Lunch
Orders Due!

PAC MEETING
@ 1:30PM
in the library



WHATSAPP GROUP

$1 SNACK - FRIDAYS

PASTA DAY - OCT 28

blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

@Blundell Elementary-Families Group

@blundell_pac

Sign up for the Blundell PAC WhatsApp

group. This is a private, closed chat

group administered by your PAC. 
Use the QR code or copy & paste:

PAC is planning fundraisers and events
at the next PAC Meeting! Come join us:
Friday Oct 28 at 1:15pm 
(after Hot Lunch) in the library

OCT 21 - 28, 2022

UPDATES

FROM THE PAC

Snacks, juice boxes and treats available for $1

on MOST Fridays. On Oct 28, snacks will be

sold in the gym during Pasta Day. Cookies,

crackers, gummies, and more! 

Orders are due Oct 24. Pasta Day on Oct 28.
Choose from four flavours. Small $5 Large $8.
Students will need their own cutlery. 
Parents, let us know if you can volunteer! 

STAY CONNECTED

DID YOU KNOW....

chat.whatsapp.com/H0mVTgpdGY8JDG8Lj50qMx

code: 6480

mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com
mailto:blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/blundell_pac/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/H0mVTgpdGY8JDG8Lj50qMx


PARKINGPARKING
LOT SAFETYLOT SAFETY
REMINDERSREMINDERS

Many families are choosing to park in the drop off zone
at the front of the school.  Parking is leaving your car to

walk your child to class.   When a car is parked in that
zone, it causes back ups for all of our families and makes
it unsafe for others exiting the parking lot.  PLEASE PARK

YOUR CAR IN A DESIGNATED SPOT AND WALK YOUR
CHILD FROM THERE.   

Reminders of where
to park and where to

stop your car and
drop off. 



Volleyball
Volleyball is underway at Blundell. Volleyball is played
co-ed and is open to all of our grade 6 and 7 students. 
 They will practice and then play games against other

schools.  We will share when the games are and you are
invited to come and cheer on our Bobcats.  We would

like to thank Mr. Dennis and Mr. Forrest who are
coaching these athletes!

Reporting is changing across the province. Please join
District staff for an information session on K-12

reporting and what to expect in Richmond. This session
is open to caregivers and staffs and will be recorded for

future use. This session is a webinar on zoom and will
include an opportunity for questions.

 
When: Oct 25, 2022 06:00 PM Vancouver

Topic: K-12 Reporting Information for Parents
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://sd38.zoom.us/j/63271614481

Join our Cloud HD Video Meeting
Zoom is the leader in modern enterprise video

communications, with an easy, reliable cloud platform
for video and audio conferencing, chat, and webinars

across mobile, desktop, and room systems. Zoom Rooms
is the original software-based conference room solution

used around the world in board, conference, huddle,
and training rooms, as well as executive offices and

classrooms. Founded in 2011, Zoom helps businesses
and organizations bring their teams together in a

frictionless environment to get more done. Zoom is a
publicly traded company headquartered in San Jose,

CA.
sd38.zoom.us

Webinar ID: 632 7161 4481
Passcode: 6000

https://sd38.zoom.us/j/63271614481
https://sd38.zoom.us/j/63271614481


This is a reminder that Basic School Supplies and
Agendas are due by October 15, 2022. Please pay
ONLINE by going to blundell.sd38.bc.ca and clicking on
SchoolCashOnline located on the right side of the
page. Please register with your child’s Pupil Number
and click on ‘Sign In’ and follow each step as prompted.
Please phone the office, if you need help with the
ONLINE program. 
 
For students in Divisions 1-7, agenda is an additional
$6, totalling $36 per student ($30 school supplies + $6
agenda). All students except those in Divisions 8, 9 and
10 will use an agenda for home/school communication
purposes. Our school district is able to do a bulk
purchase of school supplies, which allow the district to
offer supplies for a very reasonable cost. 
 
REMINDER: The provincial government announced a
new, one time Student and Family Affordability Fund.
This fund is designed to assist families who require
financial assistance with school related costs such as
school and course fees, workbooks, specialty supplies,
field trips and other school-related charges and costs.
The additional funding will also be used to support
school meal programs and other nutritional supports
for students. At this time, we are requesting that
families reach out to Ms. Rooney if you are in need of
assistance with school supplies, fees or other school-
related costs. As always, all requests will be treated
with dignity and your privacy will be respected. We
want to work with our families to ensure that our
students, your children, have everything they need in
order to be successful at school. Please do not hesitate
to reach out if we can help. 

SCHOOLSCHOOLSCHOOLSUPPLIESSUPPLIESSUPPLIESFEES DUEFEES DUEFEES DUE

Child sick, have an appointment or may be
late?

Please call the school at 604-668-6519.  Call
this line anytime--day or night and please

leave a message. Tell us:
Your child's name, division number,

teacher's name and reason for the absence. 

REMINDERREMINDER

https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/


HEY BLUNDELL BOBCATS!!!

STUDENTS FROM DIVISION 11 WILL BE COLLECTING DONATIONS
FROM YOUR CLASSES FOR PEOPLE IN NEED FROM OCTOBER 11th

UNTIL OCTOBER 20TH.

YOU CAN DONATE ANY OF THE FOLLOWING ITEMS;

SOCKS 

TOOTHBRUSHES and TOOTHPASTE 

DENTAL FLOSS

SOAP 

SHAMPOO

DEODORANT

 HAIRBRUSHES

COMBS

YOUR DONATIONS WILL GO TO THE SALVATION ARMY ON
GILBERT ROAD, IN RICHMOND. THEY HAVE ALWAYS BEEN

AMAZED BY HOW MANY ITEMS ARE DONATED BY BLUNDELL
STUDENTS. LET’S AMAZE THEM AGAIN!

Donations will be collected by Division 11 students.
Please take your donations to your classroom and wait

for Div. 11 to come and collect them



HALLOWE'EN ISHALLOWE'EN IS
COMINGCOMING

On Monday, October 31st students are welcome to
wear their costumes to school. Please remember

that culture is not a costume.  Students should be
mindful when choosing their costume for the day. 

 Students are aged 5-12 and what may not  be scary
for one, could be very frightening for another. 

 Weapons that are a part of the costume must remain
at home. If you are not sure about a costume choice

for school, please speak with your child's teacher.


